
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                    Fr1day 14th December 2018 

A big well done to all the children for a fantastic Nativity performance on    

Tuesday and Wednesday. We will send photographs through 2Simple of your child 

dressed in their nativity costume. The children made both their teachers and 

families very proud. They were amazing. Many thanks for the lovely comments you 

left, if you did write your child’s name on we have stuck them into their Learning 

Journey Book.  

The children enjoyed visiting the grotto on Thursday and seeing Father      

Christmas. Thanks to the PA who arranged this for us. 

Thanks also for your support with Christmas Jumper Day, the children looked 

great. This gave us the opportunity for sorting, counting and “reading for     

meaning”.  

How many children have a snowman on their jumper?  

How many children have Father Christmas?  

How many children have writing on their jumper?  

What does the writing say?  

We have enjoyed listening to more Christmas story books this week and it has 

been lovely listening to the children retell the story to their friends during     

continuous provision time. The children have also been busy making their     

Christmas cards and reindeer food to leave outside their home on Christmas Eve! 

A reminder school closes for the Christmas break on Thursday 20th December at 

2:00pm in line with the rest of the school. We return on Monday 7th January.  

Many thanks, 

Nursery Staff 



亲爱的家长/监护人，2018年12月14日 

周二和周三为所有孩子们做了很棒的演出。我们将通过您的孩子穿着他们的诞

生服装的2Simple发送照片。孩子们让他们的老师和家庭感到非常自豪。他们

很棒。非常感谢您留下的可爱评论，如果您确实写了您孩子的名字，我们已经

将它们粘贴到他们的学习之旅书中。 

孩子们喜欢周四参观石窟，看到圣诞老人。感谢PA为我们安排了这个。 

还要感谢您在圣诞节跳跃日的支持，孩子们看起来很棒。这给了我们分类，计

数和“阅读意义”的机会。 

有多少孩子的跳线上有雪人？ 

圣诞老人有多少孩子？ 

有多少孩子在跳线上写字？ 

写作说什么？ 

本周我们很高兴听到更多的圣诞故事书，听到孩子们在连续提供时间内向他们

的朋友讲述这个故事一直很可爱。在圣诞节前夕，孩子们也忙着制作圣诞贺卡

和驯鹿食物离开家门外！ 

12月20日星期四下午2点，学校其他学校的圣诞假期将关闭提醒学校。我们将

于1月7日星期一返回。 

非常感谢， 

幼儿园工作人员 


